

Information Letter no. 31-2018

September 18, 2018

Dear Member Federations,

we have completed the process of collecting referees for the EFC Master List. Now we kindly ask you to propose referees of your federation for:

- Cadet and Junior European Championships which will be organized in Foggia (ITA) in date of 22.02-03.03.2019;
- European Championships U23 which will be organized i Plovdiv (BUL) in date of 29.05 02.06.2019;
- Senior European Championships which will be organized in Düsseldorf (GER) in date of 17-22.06.2019.

Please consider to nominate referees who can work in two weapons, including female candidates. The Organizing Committees will cover all costs for travel, accommodation, visa, and per diem. All referees for the whole period are insured by the EFC/CEE.

Note that you can propose any referee from your federation, including those proposed for EFC Master List.

Please find in attached 3 files which has to be completely fulfilled and received by The General Secretariat **by October 10.**

The EFC/CEE Referees Commission will decide about the final list of referees during the nearest meeting.

Best regards,

Jacek Słupski Secretary General